
February 3, 1932.

Gordon Bates , Esq., h,D 
General 'eorotary,
Canadian Social Hygiene Council 
105 Bond 31«, Toronto.
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Dear Sr. Bates,

I h-re your letter of February 
2nd telling me the remarkable success of tho picture 
The End of the Hoad, 
succèss and will be glad to confer with Dr. Fleming 
as to tho advisability of arranging for its exhibition 
in Montreal.

1 congratulate you on this

Erer yours faithfully.

Principal
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